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I SUPPORT [HB 4083]. 

 

I agree coal is a nasty power source. BUT...OREGONAINS BE-AWARE... 

 

Oregon currently gets (21.83 to 26%) of electrical energy needs from coal burning 

facilities in (11) states. 

 

Oregon receives approximately (38.42 to 51%) from Hydrostatic electric power 

generation but...that's going to change.  

We have those who  support destroying Dams (4 along the Klamath River) for a soon 

to be realized drop in Hydroelectric power generation. 

 

There are "NO" Nuclear power generation in Oregon. 

 

Only 0.8% of electrical power comes from solar, wind, biomass. *Although the State 

of Oregon (2021 states 9.33% comes from wind). 

 

Natural gas powered (Cogeneration) electrical power accounts for roughly 14.07% in 

2021 but now? {roughly 30%?). 

 

Meanwhile, China and India are going whole hog on coal fired power plants from their 

respective electrical energy. 

 

Although COAL divestiture is the flavor for today (and future?)  

SIGNIFICANT TARIFFS should be placed upon all Chinese and Indian products 

being sold in the United States of America as well as all "investments" made in the 

aforementioned countries until the climate is saved. 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs, "Be-Aware, there are many conflicting percentages of energy 

production and usage by Oregon listed in the blogosphere." 

 

 

 

 


